
Paul Castro

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Nicholas Caristo
Friday, June 2L, 2Ol9 4:29 PM

Paul Castro
RE: Testa Development Address Assignments

Thank you Paul for passing that information on

Nicholas Caristo
Chief of Police

Palm Beach Police Department
345 South County Road

Palm Beach, FL 33480
551-838-5454

From: Paul Castro <PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 4:08 PM

To: Joshua Martin <jmartin@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Wayne Bergman <wbergman@TownOfPalmBeach.com>;
Nicholas Caristo <NCaristo@ PalmBeachPolice.com>; Darrel Donatto <DDonatto@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Benjamin
Alma <BAlma @Palm BeachPolice.com>; David Donta <jdonta@townofpalmbeach.com>; Debby Moody
<DMoody@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Coraliz Cordero <CCordero@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Paul Brazil
<PBrazil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Patricia Strayer <Pstrayer@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Kelly Churney
<KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Kathleen Dominguez <KDominguez@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Craig Hauschild
<chauschild @TownOfPalmBeach.com>
Cc: Cody Crowell <cody@frisbiegroup.com>; Robert Frisbie Jr. <robert@frisbiegroup.com>; Paul Leone
(paul.leone@thebreakers.com) <paul.leone@thebreakers.com>
Subiect: Testa Development Address Assignments

Good Afternoon Everyone,

As the Testa development project gets closer to completion, I need to advise you on the address assignments for the
property. Please be advised that the address asslgnments are as follows:

. Building #5 (furthest east) will be 221 Royal Poinciana Way
o Building #1 (next furthest east) wlll be 223 Royal Poinciana Way
o Building #5 will be 225 Royal Poinciana Way
o Building #2 will be 227 Royal Poinciana Way
. Building #3 will be 229 Royal Poinciana Way
o Building #4 (farthest West) will be 231 Royal Poinciana Way.
o The small commercial space (about 350 SF) in Building #4 whlch has only (1) entrance and it is off sunset Avenue

and on the even side ofthe street will be 215 Sunset Avenue.

The six residential units above the first floor in all the buildings will have corresponding unit number addresses which
are the same as the building numbers with a tentative Via Flagler street name addresses. The via name is still pending
Town Council approval. I have attached a map that identifies the addresses. Please modify your records
accordingly. Also, please let me know if you have any questions.

Tha nk you,
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?au[ Castro, AIC?
Zoning Manager

350 South County Road

Palm Beach, Ft 33480
56r-227-6406
www.pcastro@townofpalmbeach.com
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